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 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework
	Teacher: Miss Waghorn
	Date: 06.10.23


	Hello everyone! The weeks are flying by, we’ve had a busy and fun time at school, here is what we’ve been getting up to: 
· Our focus on English these past few weeks has been a ‘Rags to Riches’ story Egyptian Cinderella. We have now come to the end of our Unit and have written our own ‘Rags to Riches’ story with a change of characters and settings and the children have produced some brilliant stories.
· In Maths, we have come to the end of our Place Value unit.
· In Science, we have looked at food chains. 
· Watched Image Theatre – Wind in the Willows production. 
· Rehearsed our Harvest Song.
· Had a fun-filled day at Flintham Show! Thank you again those who came to help, it really was a lovely day which the children thoroughly enjoyed.
Just a quick reminder about PE – as the weather is getting colder and the children do PE outside, they will need appropriate clothing, such as joggers and long sleeves.  
Homework expectations
The homework this week is Maths, as we have finished our Place Value topic, I would like the children to put their knowledge into practice and complete the questions on the worksheet. Remind them to think about the ‘hundreds, tens and ones’ place value chart. 
Reading

It is great to see the reading diaries filling up. Remember to sign the reads either in the reading section at the front of your child’s diary or within the week, the aim is for children to have at least 3 reads per week. 
Spelling

I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from the statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so children are confident in spelling them. I have put these spellings in the ‘Spelling list’ section in the front of their diaries so they are easier to find. 
Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a glance: 
 Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E Academy (eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-glance
Thank you and I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend.
Miss Waghorn. 


